
Year 2 Weekly Newsletter! 

A massive thank you to all those children that have posted work to our Year 

2 Padlet page, it has been wonderful to see the learning from home! We 

hope everyone is safe and well. We hope you are enjoying the learning and 

that you have managed to find time to rest and take breaks such as walks in the 

sunshine, drawing, painting or cooking. Please share any of these extra activities 

with us as it would be amazing to see families coming together and being 

creative! 

Here is the link to our Padlet page: 

https://padlet.com/kward134/5a2phm7s28uoftko 

In the coming weeks BBC bitesize are releasing daily 

lessons with links to activities and helpful videos. We will be 

reviewing these lessons and providing links to them in our 

daily lessons for you to access. We might not use them 

every day but they are a fantastic resource that is now 

available to help you at home! 

 

Friday 8​th​ is a bank holiday so we will not be uploading any lessons on this day! 

 

We have provided a range of activities this week including Music and PSHE. We 

have based English and Maths learning around the 

some of the BBC bitesize daily lessons. 

Our story in reading this week is ‘Ronald the Rhino’ 

(the story PowerPoint can also be downloaded from 

twinkl).  
 

Please also continue to practise cursive handwriting, 

letter formation, number formation and writing the 

year 2 common exception words (activities can be 

found on various websites including twinkl and links have been provided in 

previous newsletters!). 

 

We can’t wait to be back together soon and hope you have a wonderful week 

ahead! 

 

Warmest wishes, 

Miss Ward, Miss Ahlas and Miss Ashlea 

https://padlet.com/kward134/5a2phm7s28uoftko

